
  

  
  
To Our Valued Guests,    
   
With the evolving public health crisis across Massachusetts and the nation, we are doing our 
best to make daily decisions for the well-being of our local communities and our team. Please 
be assured that everyone’s health and safety has our complete attention.  
   
Under the directive of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, we will temporarily close our 
doors beginning Monday, March 16th, effective through Monday, May 4th.  
  
More information on our preventative health and safety measures, and cancellation policies, 
can be found here.  For information regarding Meetings, Weddings and other private events 
at any BHG property, please email events@beauporthotel.com. Our Events team remains 
available for future planning, bookings and other business at all venues.  
   
We are simultaneously working to lessen the impact of this temporary measure on our team 
members as best we can. As we consider our staff and guests’ personal space, practice social 
distancing do our part to support everyone’s health and safety. We are committed to getting 
through this challenging time together.  For any general or booking related questions, please 
email seaportgrille@cruiseportgloucester.com.  
   
Please watch our property websites and social media for additional news and announcements.  
   
Thanks, health and safety to you.   
   
Best,  
General Manager  
Jody Connors   
  
  


